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IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Colorado Division of Gaming Releases Limited Gaming Figures for April 2024

Lakewood - May 24, 2024 - The Colorado Division of Gaming, part of the Colorado Department
of Revenue (CDOR), releases the monthly Limited Gaming figures for April 2024. The Total
Adjusted Gross Proceeds (AGP) represent a .1% increase over April 2023 and the total taxes
collected represent a .3% decrease year over year.

Coin In $1,002,678,620.96 Represents a 5.51%
decrease from March
2024 ($1,061,092,442.84)

Represents a 0.48%
decrease from April 2023
($1,007,540,646.38)

Table Drop* $57,179,043.23 Represents a 10.51%
decrease from March
2024 ($63,892,591.06)

Represents a 4.41%
increase from April 2023
($54,765,464.89)

Slot AGP+ $76,637,618.26 Represents a 6.93%
decrease from March
2024 ($82,345,464.97)

Represents a 1.44%
decrease from April 2023
($77,753,825.46)

Table AGP*+ $14,050,201.60 Represents a 3.27%
increase from March 2024
($13,605,931.33)

Represents a 9.43%
increase from April 2023
($12,840,003.20)

Total AGP+ $90,687,819.86 Represents a 5.49%
decrease from March
2024 ($95,951,396.30)

Represents a 0.1%
increase from April 2023
($90,593,828.66)

Total Taxes $16,786,604.72 Represents a 4.05%
decrease from March
2024 ($17,495,623.89)

Represents a 0.3%
decrease from April 2023
($16,837,181.26)

*Includes Keno | Other Casino Games

+AGP means Adjusted Gross Proceeds

View the April 2024 Limited Gaming report on the Division of Gaming's website.

###

The Colorado Department of Revenue’s Division of Gaming ensures honesty and integrity in the
Colorado gaming industry. The Colorado Department of Revenue works to be a trusted partner
to every Coloradan to help them navigate the complexities of government so they can thrive.
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